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HB 2005 bans firearms made by an individual which is a guaranteed liberty and 

inalienable right for the protection of the people.  The state does NOT have the ability 

to remove one's ability to self protection. This bill would turn individuals that have 

made protected firearms immediately into criminals. 

 

The fact is any lawmaker or legislator that signs on to such a bill is simply an 

oppressor and is the very reason our US founders ensured they wrote the second 

amendment.  And more over the reason Oregon's founders and writers wrote an 

even more stringent right to protection!!  

 

The founders fought against their oppressors to ensure our citizens wouldn't be 

victim to tyrannical behavior via British tyranny and Oregon's liberal regime seems to 

think its acceptable to now follow British standards of rule. That doesn't work in a 

Constitutional Republic or for our citizens.  

 

This bill doesn't make anyone safer. In fact it dies quite the opposite considering 

those that make a firearm legally actually have for more knowledge of a firearms 

working, has more ability to diagnose a failure with the firearm, can quickly 

troubleshoot issues with others firearms etc and therefore are safer than the average 

person.   

 

I strongly suggest stopping this bill from moving forward in any regard as it literally 

disregards all reason or logic and does nothing but make legal and knowledgeable 

firearms owners criminals! 


